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Pickup and Camper Destroyed by Fire 
The Falls City Volunteer Fire Department was called out about 1 a-m Friday morning to 805 Morton
Street in Falls City.
    Fire Chief Ken Simpson reports that a 1997 Vulcan trailer camper and a 1988 F-250 Ford pickup
owned by Richard Werner were destroyed by fire.
    The State Fire Marshall said the fire was electrical in nature.  The camper was plugged into
electricity from the home.  No one was in the camper and no one was injured.
    Firemen were on the scene from 1 a-m until nearly 4 a-m.  
 


